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Attention: George Curtis 

Dear George 

11 
Planning Proposal: Minimum Lot Size Reduction on Rural Land at Mountain Ash Road 
and Rosemount Road, Brisbane Grove & Gundary 

In reference to the abovementioned planning proposal Council considered the proposal at its 
Meeting on 7 June 2016 and resolved as follows: 

Resolved 16/216 

1. The report from the Strategic Planning Officer on REZ/0002/1415 — Minimum Lot 
Size Reduction on Rural Land at Mountain Ash Road and Rosemount Road, 
Brisbane Grove & Gundary be received. 

2. Council not proceed with planning proposal REZ/0002/1415 at this time — Minimum 
Lot Size Reduction on Rural Land at Mountain Ash Road and Rosemount Road, 
Brisbane Grove & Gundary. 

3. The General Manager to report back to Council on the prioritisation of the Rural 
Housing Strategy. The report is to include the scope of  the study, how this study will 
be undertaken, the cost of  such a study, how it will be resourced and the projected 
time frame for presentation of the study to Council for further consideration. The 
Rural Housing Strategy is to address existing Council resolutions 11/138 (Brisbane 
Grove and other resolutions relating to LEP Amendment No.2) and 
14/151(Kingsdale and Wingelloffallong) relating to further investigation of specific 
sites for subdivision and rezoning potential. 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 4824 4535. 

Yours sincerely 
Cm 

Em a-Jayne Leckie 
Business Manager Planning & Strategic Outcomes 

Department of Planning 
& Environment 

RECEIVED 
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